
Greased Pig Contest 
Congratulations to these two girls who will be receiving a 
donated pig to show at fair next year.  Also, thank you to 
the donors, Rio Verde Engineering and Office Outlet, for 
their continued support of the program! 

 
Daisy Rogers – Rio Verde Engineering 
Addison Kinnamon – Office Outlet 

 


